IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

The City of Leonardville public water supply system violated a reporting requirement established for the
Ground Water Rule (GWR) under 40 CFR 141.405. Even though this was not an emergency, as our customers,
you have a right to know what happened and what we are doing to correct this situation.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular
monitoring are an indicator of whether our drinking water meets health standards. During September 2024, for
TP002 (ID # 00207115), we failed to report results of compliance monitoring required by the GWR to confirm
achievement of 4-log removal treatment of viruses in the drinking water through disinfection. Therefore, we
cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.

What happened: We are required to submit a monthly report of minimum measured and minimum required
daily disinfection residuals entering the distribution system, whether monitoring is daily or continuous, and if
there were any interruptions or drops in treatment levels exceeding four hours. A reporting violation occurred
for TP002 (ID # 00207115) because of failure to submit a completed Monthly Disinfection (4-log treatment)
Report for the Ground Water Rule during September 2024.

What you should do: There is nothing you need to do at this time.
What we are doing: Since it is our desire to provide the safest water possible to our consumers, we have taken

the action of SCHIN , begun paying closer attention
to our sampling program andaily record keeping.

For more information, please contact Name: DEANDRA ANDERSON at Phone: 785-293-5211
or by Mail: 118 N ERPELDING AVE PO BOX 189 LEONARDVILLE, KS 66439-0030

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may
not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or
mail.
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